
Special Notice Regarding Possible Disruption  
of Mail Delivery Service due to Postal Strike
 

JUNE 27, 2016

 
Attention All Wind & Tide families,

In light of the potential postal strike at Canada Post, we are recommending that families  
submit any registration forms, payment checklists, withdrawal forms, etc. electronically  
or deliver them in person to avoid any delays in processing their registrations and/or 
withdrawals requests for our programs.
 
For your convenience, documents can be faxed to 604-648-8616, scanned and emailed  
to admin@windandtide.com, or delivered to our Administration office (#113-5455 152 St., 
Surrey). The Administration office is open Monday to Friday between 8:30am-4:30pm  
(excluding statutory holidays).   

If you have any questions, or concerns,  
please contact us at 604-575-0549,  
we are always happy to help!
 
Sincerely, 

 


